2260E COMPLYING WITH INDIVIDUAL EDUCATION PROGRAMS AND SECTION 504 PLANS

MICHIGAN CITY AREA SCHOOLS

COMPLYING WITH INDIVIDUALIZED EDUCATION PROGRAMS (IEP’S) 
AND SECTION 504/AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA)
REASONABLE ACCOMMODATION PLANS


Michigan City Area Schools (MCAS) believes it is important that once the respective committee completes an individualized education plan and/or a Section 504 Plan, it should be followed as written.  Therefore, it is the policy of this school corporation that those responsible for the education of an individual with a disability have a voice, whether direct or indirect, in the development of an IEP or 504 Plan and accompanying accommodations or modifications and that the plan be developed from data available, not subjective opinion.  Additionally, it is the responsibility of the building principal or his/her designee to communicate the respective plan(s) to the appropriate staff providing the service.	Comment by KIMBERLY WYSE: Is this the right word?	Comment by KIMBERLY WYSE: 	Comment by KIMBERLY WYSE: I have a question about this.  Should we distinguish between who is responsible for IEP communication and 504 communication?

It is the expectation that the staff responsible to educate the individual with a disability follows the plan explicitly, and if they have questions and/or concerns, they should register them in the proper forum with parental participation.
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The Section 504 Coordinator is responsible for communicating this procedure to the MCAS staff.  

